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‘ * We are opposed to the location of nuclear a waste storage facility at Yucca Mountain. 1
ow we are being told it is a safe place for radioactive materialsby the DOE. However,
50 years ago we were told by the DOE predecessors that the emissions from atomic bomb
testing were safe for Nevada, Utah, etc. If the DOE does not think it has been a problem,
they should take a look at the incidence of cancers of the people down wind.

A better plan would be to store the materials on site where they have been created.
Nevada does not generate this waste product and should not have to store it for the next

10,000 years or so.]
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